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BULLETIN DEADLINE 

Due to the Parish Office by noon on 

Wednesdays (11 days prior to publication). 

 

CANCELLATIONS 

Please check our website or Facebook 

page for notifications. 

 

PASTORAL COUNCIL 

Jim Edwards, Carol Anne Hoppins (Co-

Chair), Brian Piel, Dean Prather, Hope 

Quade, Patty Rieger, Patti Ries, Rodney 

Simpson (Co-Chair), and Fr. Philip Egan. 

 

RECONCILIATION 

Second Saturday of each month, 3:30-

4:30 p.m. or by special appointment. 

Communal penance services are 

scheduled during Advent and Lent. 

 

BAPTISM 

Expectant parents should enroll in our 

Jordan Program, a preparation class 

for baptism, early in pregnancy and 

before selecting godparents. The Jordan 

Program is held once a month. Parents 

must be registered, participating 

members of the parish for six months 

prior to scheduling the baptism. Baptisms 

are scheduled the 2nd Saturday of each 

month at 11 a.m. or the last weekend of 

the month after the 11 a.m. Mass.  To 

register for the Jordan Program, please 

call the parish office. 

 

MARRIAGE 

Couples intending to marry should 

contact the parish as soon as there is an 

agreement to marry. At least nine (9) 

months is needed before the anticipated 

wedding to prepare for the Sacrament 

of Marriage. In order to begin marriage 

preparation, one party must have been 

a registered and active member of Holy 

Family Parish for at least six months. 

 

SICK 

Please notify the Parish Office when a 

member of your family is hospitalized or 

confined to home. It is the responsibility 

of the family, not the hospital, to notify 

the parish. Due to privacy laws, 

parishioners who are hospitalized must 

indicate at the time of admission that 

they want to receive communion. Those 

who desire continued visits in their home 

during convalescence should contact the 

Parish Office. 

 

CATHOLIC EDUCATION 

Our Parish School of Religion offers 

religious education classes for children  

Pre-K through High School. Session 

information may be found in the 

Religious Education Section on page 7.  

Our parochial school of choice is St. 

Charles. You also may choose to 

continue your Catholic education at St. 

Pius X High School. 

 

STEWARDSHIP 

Holy Family Parish believes stewardship 

is a way of life. As a parish, we need to 

strive to be better disciples of Christ, 

supporting and nurturing one another. As 

caretakers of God’s spiritual and 

worldly blessings, we show our gratitude 

by sharing our time, talent and treasure 

with our family, our community and our 

parish. We strive toward the Biblical tithe 

of 10% giving of our time, talent and 

treasure back to God:  6% to our 

parish, 1% to our diocese, 3% to other 

worthy causes. Each one of us is called 

to discern what we can give back of 

ourselves, remembering everything we 

have and everything we are is a gift 

from God. 

 

 

 

PARISH REGISTRATION AND MEMBERSHIP 

Holy Family welcomes all who worship 

with us. We’d like to invite you to join 

our parish family, especially if 

you live in this area. Please 

call the Parish Office or 

introduce yourself after Mass; 

we want to get to know you. 

Registration in the parish can be made 

by completing a registration form. A 

form can be obtained through the Parish 

Office, from the magazine rack inside 

the main church doors or online at 

www.holyfamily.com/parish-forms. 

 

SEXUAL ABUSE 

The Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph is 

committed to combating sexual abuse in 

the Church.  If you are a victim of sexual 

abuse, or if you observe or suspect 

sexual abuse: 

1. Call the Missouri Child Abuse Hotline 

at 1-800-392-3738 (if the victim is 

currently under the age of 18), and 

2. Contact your local law enforcement 

agency or call 911, and 

3. After reporting to these civil and 

law enforcement authorities, report 

suspected sexual abuse of a minor or 

vulnerable adult to the Diocesan 

Ombudsman, Jenifer Valenti, at  

816-812-2500 or 

JeniferValenti@att.net, if the abuse 

involves a priest, deacon, employee 

or volunteer of the Diocese of 

Kansas City-St. Joseph. 

 

The Diocese has a sincere commitment to 

providing care and healing resources to 

victims of sexual abuse and their 

families.  Please contact the Victim 

Advocate Kathleen Chastain at 816-392

-0011 or chastain@diocesekcsj.org for 

more information. 

Information You Need To Know 
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SHARING THE GOSPEL –  

20th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

In this Sunday’s Gospel, the conflict 

escalates in the Bread of Life Discourse. 

Confusion is mounting in the crowd. “How 

can this man give us his flesh to eat?” 

Their minds were thinking literally, not 

mystically. Jesus doesn’t seem to help, 

however, and only drives his point home 

with more emphasis. “Unless you eat the 

flesh of the Son of Man and drink his 

blood, you do not have life within you.” 

Jesus would later institute the Eucharist at 

the Last Supper. There he would 

definitively establish the sacramental 

reality in which bread and wine become 

substantially his own Body and Blood.  

 

We celebrate this sacrament in the Mass. 

Perhaps we do not always understand 

what we receive. “My flesh is true food, 

and my blood is true drink.” What is the 

essence of food and drink? Food 

nourishes our bodies, providing essential 

calories for our survival. Water is used 

throughout the body to cushion joints, 

regulate body temperature and protect 

sensitive tissues like the brain. When we 

receive the Eucharist, we receive the 

spiritual equivalent of these essential 

elements. Like water, the Eucharist 

strengthens the sanctifying grace moving 

through us. “Whoever eats my flesh and 

drinks my blood remains in me and I in 

him.” The Eucharist connects us intimately 

to Jesus and confirms our union with him. 

That is why we abstain from the Eucharist 

while in a state of mortal sin. It would be 

a contradiction and deep disrespect to 

these words of Jesus. To receive the Body 

and Blood of Jesus is not a right but a gift 

we receive with deep humility. 

 

As we receive the Bread of Life, grace 

strengthens our love, separates us from 

sin, even wiping away venial sins, unifies 

us with the universal Church and helps 

commit us to humble service. Together we 

are nourished for our mission in the world! 



PRAYER LIST 

Jeannie Archuleta, Paul Bixler, Gail Bloom, Alaina 

Bonacorso, Rick and Tina Branstetter, Gene Bustamante, 

Joe Cento, Betty Clinton, Sophia Cooper,  Ben Cuda, 

Glenn Duncan, Laurie Frawley, Debbie Goins, Doral 

Goodsell, Jaci Leigh Gwin, Juliana Harvey, Scott 

Henderson, Betty Heston, Edward Jeselnik, Bob Happe, 

Marge Hines, Tracy Jones, Andy Kaminski, Bev Lindenfelser, 

Gary Marquardt, Edna Miller, Sean Miller, Irene Moser, Anne 

Munro, Sara Norton, Kristen Omecene, David Pecha, Laura 

Retschulte, Sam Scivona, Rick Scola, Jacob Sellhorst, Earl Sprung, 

Jean Stemmermann, Phyllis Stieb, Vincent Taibi, George Wan, 

Esther Wandersee, Bob Weekes. 

 

Please also continue to pray for the members of our parish 

families who are serving in the armed forces. 

Please Keep In Your Prayers 
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Protecting God’s Children  

Upcoming Session 

All adults who work with children in any 

capacity are required by the Diocese of 

Kansas City/St. Joseph to attend a one-

time session on the signs of abuse and 

what you should know and do in those 

situations.  

For any questions, please contact Marie 

Relic at 816-436-9200 ext. 21 

or Marie@holyfamily.com. 

The next sessions being offered in 

the Northland are:  

 

Saturday, September 8, 6-9 p.m. 

Twelve Apostles 

 

Thursday, September 13, 3 p.m. 

St. James (Liberty) 

 

To register for this or any other sessions 

that are being offered, please go 

to www.virtus.org.  

Choose “First Time Registrant” from the 

left side menu. Then click on “Begin the 

Registration Process.” You will then select 

“Kansas City - St. Joseph, MO (Diocese).”  

After creating a user ID and a 

password, you will then be able to 

complete all the steps you will need to 

be successfully enrolled in 

a Protecting God’s Children class. 

Helping Hands Program 

Should you or someone you know be in need of assistance with 

home repairs, a ride to a doctor’s appointment, meals while you 

are recuperating or anything similar, Holy Family wants to help. 

Please contact Phyllis Font at 816-582-9507 or email at 

pfont1@yahoo.com to receive the help you need.  

Are you a “handy person” and would be willing to help 

others with repairs? Contact Phyllis or Henry Font with your 

information and area of expertise.  

Advertise Your Business For Free 

to Holy Family Parishioners 

 

 Do you own a business and want to advertise to Holy Family 

parishioners? Holy Family is putting together a list of parishioner

-owned businesses as resources for everyone in our parish. We 

plan to use this list in our Guide Book, which gives our parish 

information, and ministries, faith formation and social groups 

descriptions. This book is available to all on our website, and a 

hard copy is distributed to new parishioners at the welcome 

events. Best of all, this is free to you as a business owner! 

 

Contact Patty Rose at patty@holyfamily.com or call 816-436-

9200, ext. 30 if you are interested. Please provide a brief 

description of your business and the best contact information. 

Welcome to the Family 

 

We have several new families who have joined the parish: 

• Daniel, Erica, Connor, Remington and Bowen Hilson 

• John, Emily, Carson and Penn McCall 

• Brian Kloustermeyer, Ann, Sophia and Thomas Martin and 

Alina Rohde 

• Christopher, Ashley, Lucy and Stella Franks 

• Brenton, Diana and Braden Hull and Aaliyah Aramjoo-Hull 

• Michael and Karla Brockmann 

• Christian Williams and Katie Nelson 

• Sarah Topolski 

 

It is great to have you as members of our family we call holy. 

 

We also welcome the following children who were reborn of 

water and the Holy Spirit as Children of God in Baptism: 

• Ian Michael, son of Zach and Christina Berg 

• Cayla Marie, daughter of Tyler Overfeld and Jessica Blalack 

 

Congratulations to the parents of these children as they take 

their first steps in their spiritual life in the church. 

Giving Tree Kick-Off Meeting 

 

Since 1985, Holy Family’s Giving Tree program has been helping 

in-need Northland families during the season of Advent. The 

program is facilitated by parish volunteers who work on the 

program from September through December. This year’s kick-off 

meeting is Wednesday, September 12, from 7-8 p.m. In this 

meeting, we will review the timeline for the program and the 

various activities in which volunteers can participate. 

 

Those with interest in serving on this committee should plan to 

attend this meeting. If you cannot attend the meeting but still 

want to be involved, please contact Karen Ferland at 

givingtree@holyfamily.com or 816-401-6342 (after 5 p. m.). 

Attention College Students 

 

Holy Family has an amazing ministry just for you! Holy 

Family would like to send you college care packages 

throughout the school year. We will send up to four care 

packages filled with candy, school supplies and other stress 

relieving items!  

 

Parents please contact Rob Lickteig at Rob@holyfamily.com to 

be added to the list for this upcoming school year.  

Thank You from St. Joseph’s Women’s Group 

 

The St. Joseph's Women's Group wanted to send out a thank 

you to everyone who contributed to the cookbook.  Putting the 

book together is a big, but fun and inspiring, job.  

The cookbooks will be available for purchase this fall. By 

purchasing this book, you will get a lot of delicious recipies in 

addition to helping with the fundraiser. Look for details in the 

upcoming weeks on when these books will be available.  
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Monday, August 20 

 5:30 pm PSR 

 5:45 pm PSR Parent Meeting 

Tuesday, August 21 

 9:30 am Parish Staff Meeting 

 12:00 pm Daily Mass 

 2:00 pm Bridge Group 

 6:30 pm Prayer Group 

 6:30 pm Service Outreach Committee Meeting 

 7:00 pm Book Club 

Wednesday, August 22

 

 12:00 pm Daily Mass 

 5:00 pm Bridge Lessons 

 7:00 pm Adult Choir 

Thursday, August 23

 

 8:30 am Adoration 

 12:00 pm Daily Mass 

 1:00 pm Bridge Group 

Friday, August 24 

 12:00 pm Daily Mass 

 1:00 pm Bridge Group 

Saturday, August 25 

 8:00 am Knights of Columbus Car 

  Show 

 5:00 pm Mass 

Sunday, August 26 

 8:00 am Rosary 

 8:30 am Mass 

 9:45 am PSR 

 11:00 am Mass 

 12:15 pm Baptisms 

 5:30 pm PSR 

LITURGICAL ROLES—AUGUST 23 – AUGUST 26, 2018 

Sacristan 

  5:00 pm  Arello 

  8:30 am Walker 

11:00 am Spencer 

Altar Servers 

  5:00 pm   Hall, Ferris, Kim (Cross Bearer) 

  8:30 am  Buck, T. Robert, A. Robert (Cross Bearer) 

11:00 am Ndifor, Ndifor, Taduran (Cross Bearer)  

Ministers of the Holy Communion 

  5:00 pm J. Jaromin, Martin, H. Font, Fisher, Novak, Novak 

  8:30 am Steadman, Meyer, Meyer, Anson, Anson, Lavenburg 

11:00 am Elgin, Gwin, Hadel, Lehman, Marquardt, McCullough 

Lectors 

  5:00 pm 1) Hall, 2) Prokes, 3) Jaromin

 

  8:30 am 1) Hoppins, 2) Lowe, 3) Ferland

 

11:00 am 1) Mackenzie, 2) T. White, 3) Morales

 

Ushers - Team D 

  5:00 pm Boeshart, Fleshman, D. Ludwig, T. Ludwig, Moss, Ward 

  8:30 am Ascensio, Papenfuhs, Schmalz, Schmalz, Teel 

11:00 am Cerra, Doherty, Loehr, Ndifor, Ndifor, Piercey, Ray, 

 Ziegler

 

Greeters 

  5:00 pm Rauth-Fears, Strider 

  8:30 am Toczek, Toczek 

11:00 am Baker 

After Sunday Mass Gathering 

  8:30 am Steadman 

 11:00 am Osborne, Osbone 

Hospital Ministry 

August 23 Font, Bronec 

Benton House Communion Service 

August 23 Mills 

Money Counters  

August 26 Toczek, Toczek, Schroder 

Nursing Home 

August 26 Meyer, Meyer 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 

Monday, August 20 (No Daily Mass on Mondays) 

Tuesday, August 21 

 12:00 pm      Louis Lipari � 

Wednesday, August 22 

 12:00 pm       Ella Cleary � 

Thursday, August 23 

 12:00 pm      Rose Guastillo � 

Friday, August 24 

 12:00 pm      Helen Reinsch � 

Saturday, August 25 

 5:00 pm      Mike Locke � 

Sunday, August 26 

 8:30 am      All Parishioners  

   11:00 am      George Everley � 

Readings for the Week of August 19, 2018 

Sunday:  Prv 9:1-6/Ps 34:2-3, 10-11, 12-13, 14-15 

 [9a]/Eph 5:15-20/Jn 6:51-58 

Monday:  Ez 24:15-24/Dt 32:18-19, 20, 21 [cf. 18a]/

 Mt 19:16-22 

Tuesday:  Ez 28:1-10/Dt 32:26-27ab, 27cd-28, 30, 

 35cd-36ab [39c]/Mt 19:23-30 

Wednesday:  Ez 34:1-11/Ps 23:1-3a, 3b-4, 5, 6 [1]/Mt 

 20:1-16 

Thursday:  Ez 36:23-28/Ps 51:12-13, 14-15, 18-19 [Ez 

 36:25]/Mt 22:1-14 

Friday:  Rv 21:9b-14/Ps 145:10-11, 12-13, 17-18 

 [12]/Jn 1:45-51 

Saturday:  Ez 43:1-7ab/Ps 85:9ab and 10, 11-12, 13-

 14 [cf. 10b]/Mt 23:1-12 

Next Sunday: Jos 24:1-2a, 15-17, 18b/Ps 34:2-3, 16-17, 

 18-19, 20-21, 22-23 [9a]/Eph 5:21-32 or 

 5:2a, 25-32/Jn 6:60-69 



We currently have 1,050 registered families. 

An active member of this parish is one who: 

• Is properly registered in the parish 

• Faithfully attends Mass on Sundays and Holy Days 

• Uses the parish envelope system 
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Would you like to make contributions 

electronically? Just go to the lower left 

corner of the homepage of our website 

www.holyfamily.com and click on the 

“Give Online” link at the bottom or the 

webpage.   

A REPORT OF OUR STEWARDSHIP 

Offertory  

  August 12, 2018.............................................. $19,949.00 

  January 1, 2018 -  August 12, 2018 ............... $673,574.60 

Building Fund 

  August 12, 2018................................................ $9,362.00 

  January 1, 2018 - August 12, 2018 ........... $333.741.76 

Youth 

  August 12, 2018...................................................... $40.00 

  January 1, 2018 - August 12, 2018 ............. $2,553.68 

Fr. Robert H. Stewart Memorial Fund 

 

Holy Family Parish was blessed to have Fr. 

Robert Stewart as our pastor from 1993 - 

2004. In honor of his devotion to our parish 

and parishioners, Holy Family is collecting 

funds to dedicate a new Presider’s Chair in Holy Family’s 

remodeled church in honor of Fr. Robert. If you would like to 

donate to this effort, please visit our website, 

holyfamily.com, and click on the link. You may also send a 

check to the parish office, noting the memo line “Fr. Robert 

Fund.” 

Together We Grow Capital Campaign News 

and Updates: We’re On Our Way 

 

We are happy to report that our campaign pledges and 

diocesan gift brings our total to: $3,316,631.  

Expansion Plans Underway 

 

Aaron Grother, our project superintendent, is 

keeping progress moving on the construction 

front. As bad as we need the rain, the lack of 

it has allowed work to proceed and the 

foundation work continues. Stop by and peer 

out of the classroom windows to see the progress. 

Additionally, colors are being chosen for paint, wall trim, 

light switches and grout, and furniture is being created. 

Many hands make for light work! We are truly blessed with 

many sharing their gifts with our parish.  

 

We do ask that everyone please obey all the signs stating 

“Keep Out” or “Do Not Enter” for your own safety. Be 

patient please; this will be an inconvenience at times for all 

of us, but the reward will be great! 

 

 

If you would like to view the proposed building plans or submit 

a question, please visit our website at holyfamily.com and click 

on the Together We Grow logo at the left of the page. 

 

As always, thank you to everyone for your prayers, faith-

filled support and generosity! Questions may be directed to 

Fr. Phil, Marie Relic or Patty Rose. 

 

Pipe Organ Restoration Fund:  

A Dollar-For-Dollar Match 

 

Holy Family so incredibly blessed! We are over half way to 

our goal: $19,203.03 of $30,000. Thank you to all who 

have donated.   

Holy Family was gifted with an exquisite vintage pipe set to 

adorn our organ for our new worship space. Recently, 

Robert M. Weyerhaeuser awarded $20,000 toward the 

restoration of the pipes. Now Mr. Weyerhaeuser, along with 

the Cherbec Foundation, will further match dollar-for-dollar 

up to $30,000 thru September 30, 2018!  This restoration is 

estimated to cost over $100,000 so any amount you can 

give is appreciated.  

To find out more about giving toward this amazing 

opportunity for our parish,  see the bulletin insert or go to 

our website at holyfamily.com.  

 

Extraordinary Needs Wish List 

 

Several amenities have been placed on a “Wish List” as we 

focus on primary construction needs. Other items, while 

included in the core budget, may be of special interest to 

parishioners who may want to make an extraordinary 

campaign gift. The items included on this list are:  

�Devotional Furnishings and Art, Mary of Nazareth Bronze Cast  

�Worship Environment, Liturgical Furnishings and Altar 

Accent Wall  

�Exterior Art, Newly fabricated metal and stone cross  

�Holy Family Youth Area, Special Furnishings and Extras  

 

Please see the bulletin insert for additional details or visit 

our website, holyfamily.com, with a link to donate. 

Sing! Sing! Sing! Holy Family’s Summer Choir 

Everyone 16 years and up is invited to sing in the summer 

choir in the upcoming months. Simply come to the 

Wednesday rehearsal prior to the Sunday you are able to 

sing. This is a great way to “get your feet wet” 

if you have not been in the choir before or are 

unable to commit every week during the year. 

The summer choir sings at the 11 a.m. Sunday 

Mass.  

  

The next rehearsal for summer choir is Wednesday, August 

22, at 7 p.m. For more information, contact John Winkels at 

816-436-9200, ext. 23 or email at John@holyfamily.com. 

Annual Life and Justice Campaign  

Parish Collection 

 

Join the campaign to share your gifts! The Life and Justice 

Campaign supports local organizations dedicated to 

defending the dignity of the person and the sanctity of 

human life. The collection will be held this weekend, August 

18 and 19. To learn more, please visit lifeandjusticekcsj.org. 



Attention All Parishioners: Parish Events 

 

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS CAR SHOW AND BREAKFAST 

The Holy Family Knights of Columbus is hosting their 6th 

annual car show and breakfast on Saturday, August 25, 

from 8 a.m. - noon. This is a family-friendly event. 

Throughout the morning the Ladies Auxiliary will be hosting 

a bake sale and there will be free train rides for the kids.  

 

Breakfast will be served for a good-

will donation: Bacon and Eggs; Biscuits 

and Gravy; Sausage and Hash 

Browns;  Pancakes and Fruit; Coffee 

and Juice 

 

All donations will benefit Knights of Columbus Charities. If 

you are interested in participating in the car show, no pre-

registration is necessary.  

 

DIVORCECARE SUPPORT PROGRAM 

Divorce is a painful and stressful experience; Holy Family is 

offering a program to help heal from the pain of those 

divorced or separated. There will be 13 sessions, held 

each Tuesday, from 6:30 - 8 p.m., beginning August 28. 

Participants will view a video presented by Christian divorce

-recovery experts, followed by group discussion and a 

workbook to take home. The suggested donation for the 

program is $15. 

 

Please contact Mindy Lehman at mindy@holyfamily.com or 

816-436-9200 x61 with any questions. Sign up at 

holyfamily.com. 

 

WHAT A “BIBLE CHURCH” TEACHES 

Do you ever wonder what a true “bible church” teaches? 

Join the Holy Family Men of Faith and find out. Presented 

by two converts to Catholicism, The Bible and the 

Sacraments investigates the deep mystery and scriptural 

origin of our seven sacraments as illuminated by both the 

Old and New Testaments. Meetings begin Tuesday, 

September 4 and continue for 11 weeks. Breakfast is at 6 

a.m., followed by a video with discussion and concludes 

by 7:30 a.m.  Study guides are available for $20 upon 

registration in the church office or online at holyfamily.com. 

Contact Glenn Duncan for more info at 816-835-1292 

or glennduncan@kc.rr.com.  

 

DINNER FOR EIGHT  

Dinner for Eight is an opportunity to spend an evening with 

other parishioners for an informal adult-only potluck event 

held in parishioners’ homes. Singles and couples are invited 

to join. The first dinner is Saturday, September 15, at 7 

p.m. If you would like to sign up, or just want to learn more 

about Dinner for Eight, please email 

dinnerfor8@holyfamily.com.  

 

DISCOVERING CHRIST SESSIONS 

The ChristLife Series, beginning with Discovering Christ, is 

returning this fall. These sessions are designed to help you 

revitalize your faith, develop a personal relationship with 

Jesus Christ and discover the presence of the Holy Sprit in 

your daily life.  For more information call Peggy Peterson 

at 816.436.9200, ext 24, or visit  

holyfamily.com/discovering-christ-series. Sessions will begin 

on Wednesday, September 19, at 6:30 p.m. 
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Holy Family’s Young Adult Ministry (YAM) is for those 21-35 

years old, whether single, married or starting a family. This 

peer community provides the opportunity to grow in the 

fellowship of the Lord through service, social activities and 

scripture. 

 

For information about any of the YAM activities, or to 

join, email Rob Lickteig at rob@holyfamily.com. 

 

 

Brunch, Babes and Bibles 

This group strives to grow deeper in our faith and build 

genuine relationships with each other through studying the 

bible and applying it to our everyday lives.  

Who: Women 21-35 

When: Saturdays at10:30 a.m. 

Where: Various locations around North Kansas City. 

Interested: Contact Hope Quade ????? at 608-438-1889 or 

everyonelovesaredhead@gmail.com. 

 

Brunch, Bros and Bibles 

As iron sharpens iron, so does one person sharpen another. 

This group is built of community of men looking to grow and 

deepen in our faith, building life-long faith-filled 

relationships with each other. The group will read scripture 

and relate it back to everyday life. 

Who: Men 21-35 

When: Saturdays at 10:30 a.m.  

Where: Various locations around North Kansas City.  

Interested: Contact Rob Lickteig at rob@holyfamily.com/ 

816-898-3960, or Braden Wilson at 719-371-7873. 

Are you interested in the Catholic Faith? 

 

Catholic inquiry is the first stage of the process commonly 

known as RCIA.  You will have the opportunity to investigate 

the Catholic Church, ask questions, hear the 

questions of others, learn the true teachings of 

the church and learn the value of faith.  An 

informational meeting will be held Tuesday, 

September 18, in the parish hall at 6:30 p.m.  To 

RSVP or for more information, please call Peggy Petersen, 

436-9200 ext. 24 or email peggy@holyfamily.com. 

Daily Mass Times Changed 

 During Construction 

 

Due to construction in the church, daily Mass times will be 

changing from 8 a.m. on Thursday and 7 a.m. on Friday to 

noon both days. The Mass intentions will remain the same for 

those days. The daily Mass schedule will remain at noon 

Tuesday-Friday until construction is completed.  



Senior High Youth  

2nd & 4th Sundays at 5:30 p.m. 

Contact: Rob Lickteig 

Rob@holyfamily.com  

or 436-9200, ext. 35 

 

Senior High Youth  

 

Sundays at 5:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

Contact Rob Lickteig at Rob@holyfamily.com  

or 436-9200, ext. 35 
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Parish School of Religion 

Sundays at 9:45 a.m. or 5:30 p.m. 

Mondays at 5:30 p.m.  

Contact: Mindy Lehman 

Mindy@holyfamily.com   

or 436-9200, ext. 61 

Youth Social Media – Holy Family has a Facebook page and an Instagram page for middle school and high school youth 

activities. You may find the Facebook page at @holyfamilyKCMO. The Instagram page is @hfyouthkcmo.  
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or 5:30 p.m.  

Mondays at 5:30 p.m. 
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Mindy@holyfamily.com 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES 

August 19/20: All PSR Times 

PSR Family Prayer Service/Parent 

Meeting 

September 2/3: No PSR 

Happy Labor Day 

September 6 at 6:30 p.m. or  

September 9 at 3:30 p.m. 

First Reconciliation Parent Meeting 

September 23 at 12:15 p.m. 

5th Grade/Middle School Mass 

Practice 

September 29 at 5 p.m. 

Middle School Mass 

September 30 at 11 a.m. 

5th Grade Mass 

 

PSR REGISTRATION 2018-2019 

 

PSR starts this Sunday and Monday (August 

19/20); make sure your kid(s) is signed up! 

Forms can be 

found on the table 

in the classroom 

hallway or on our 

website. Please 

make sure to 

mark your first/

second choices, as 

many of our classes are already full. 

 

Did you know that you can sign up and pay 

online? Visit holyfamily.com, cursor to the 

Children and Youth tab at the top of the 

homepage and choose Parish School of 

Religion from the drop down menu. From there, 

you will be able to access the online 

registration form. 

 

5TH GRADE/MIDDLE SCHOOL MASS 

Any 5th grade and any middle school 

student at Holy Family who wishes to 

participate in the Middle School Mass 

on September 29, at 5 p.m. or in the 5th 

Grade Mass on September 30, at 11a.m. is 

invited to the Mass practice on September 

23, at 12:15 p.m.  

 

For the practice, please meet in the church 

near the altar at 12:15 p.m. Parents, please 

plan to stay with your children. Several 

readers and children to bring up the gifts 

are needed. Please RSVP to 

Mindy@holyfamily.com to ensure there are 

enough parts for everyone who wishes to 

participate.   

 

DO YOU HAVE KIDS IN PSR & SHYN  

If you have children going to PSR Sunday 

nights and kids who also attend Senior High 

Youth Night, please note that SHYN goes 

30 minutes longer. If you have a middle 

schooler (6th, 7th, 8th) attending Sunday 

evening PSR, they are allowed to attend the 

last 30 minutes of SHYN. Please let Mindy 

know if you will be using this option. 

 

SENIOR HIGH YOUTH NEWS 

SENIOR HIGH YOUTH NIGHT 

 

The first senior high youth night of the 

school year is Sunday, August 19, from 

5:30 - 7 p.m. in the parish hall. All high 

school aged teens are welcome. It is 

required for all those going through 

Confirmation. For more information, 

please contact Rob Lickteig at 

Rob@holyfamily.com. Please note that 

there will not be SHYN on Sundays, 

August 26 or September 2. 

 

CONFIRMATION NEWS 

The first Confirmation sponsor night is 

Thursday, September 6, from 7 - 8:30 

p.m. in the parish hall. Confirmandi will 

need to have their sponsors selected and 

have them attend this meeting. 

 

If you need additional information about 

Confirmation, please contact Rob Lickteig at 

rob@holyfamily.com. 

Win a 1965 Mustang Convertible  

 

On September 22, after the 4 p.m. 

Mass, Borromeo Academy will hold 

their fall fundraiser. The evening 

includes an 

Italian 

buffet, a 

silent 

auction, a 

50/50 

raffle and 

the drawing for a 1965 Mustang 

convertible. The highlight of the 

evening will be a live performance by 

The Elders. Dinner will be provided by 

Brancato’s Catering. All this for just a 

free-will donation. 

 

Tickets for the 1965 Mustang raffle 

are $10 each. To purchase raffle 

tickets or to RSVP to the fall fundraiser, 

go to stcharleskc.weshareonline.org. 

Scroll down to find the link.  

 

For more information, contact 

Borromeo Academy at 816-436-1009. 

St. Pius X Informational Meeting 

 

Interested in your child attending St. Pius 

X? Come learn about: 

• The high school placement test 

• Tuition costs and financial 

assistance 

• Extra-curricular activities 

• Opportunities available to take 

honors, advanced placement and 

college credit courses 

• Mapping out a four-year plan for 

college readiness 

• Resources at St. Pius X to ensure 

success beyond high school 

 

The meeting will be on Thursday, 

October 4 at 8:30  - 10 a.m. For more 

information or to RSVP, please contact 

Missy Little at mpetit@stpiusxhs-

kc.com. 


